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I write to express my strong opposition to SB210.  Voting by mail has been a big 

success in Oregon. It has shown to enable more people to vote.  I appreciate the 

ability to study the ballot and research various candidates and measures in the 

privacy of my home.  I see this bill, unfortunately, as a way to suppress the vote.  I 

urge all senators to  vote against this regressive bill. Thank you. 


